
Minutes from the District Advisory Facilities Committee Meeting 

(DAFC) 9/17/14 
 

 Kim Catalano, Director of Transportation, explained the need to upgrade our 

versa trans software.  The benefits of this upgrade were outlined and all present 

agreed it would be very beneficial for the committee’s work. 

 Joe Corrigan, Interim Assistant Superintendent for Administration,  handed out 

the requested material from the last meeting: 

 Current enrollment numbers 

 Information on available classrooms in District  

 Map of each elementary school    

 

Most of the meeting was spent explaining and reviewing the information contained in the 

reports. 

 

Because of Parents As Partners night for some and other commitments for others the 

meeting ended shortly after discussing the above mentioned material. 

 

For those of you who missed the last meeting a packet of handouts will be available to 

you at the 10/1/14 meeting. 

 

 
 

Agenda 10/1/14 

 

 Welcome  

 Questions and Answers from previous meeting’s handouts (9/17/14) 

 Subgroups will continue working on respective areas 
 


